MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING
Manitowoc Board of Education — Public Hearing
May 12, 2020

A virtual Public Hearing of the Board of Education was conducted and called to order by Board
Vice-President Dave Nickels at 6:31 p.m. Members in attendance were: Ms. Lisa Johnston, Mr.
Dave Nickels, Ms. Meredith Sauer, Ms. Catherine Shallue, Ms. Elizabeth Williams and Ms. Kathy
Willis. Also present were Superintendent Mark Holzman and Board Secretary Laurie Braun.

The purpose of this public hearing was to present a Board Resolution Requesting Waiver of
Instructional Minutes for the 2020-2021 School Year. Superintendent Holzman provided a
summary of the resolution.

Several members of the public participated virtually in the meeting. No questions were posed
to the Board during the public hearing.

On motion by Meredith Sauer, seconded by Lisa Johnston and unanimously carried (6-0), the

public hearing adjourned at 6:39 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Laurie Braun, Board Secretary

Dave Nickels
Board President



